
 

 

It’s spring!  The air is fragrant with blossoms and Mother Nature has done another 

spectacular job of painting the scenery.  Everything seems so vibrant and new.    

Speaking of new, a lot of good things are happening with dhSeadragon Distinctive 

Designs.  Continuing with its mission to spread smiles, the little art business has 

been expanding. 

 

                                                                                 

dhSeadragon Distinctive Designs is now an LLC and 

is well in the process of being trademarked.  Some 

new equipment has been purchased and Twitter 

has been added to the social media campaign.  Tis 

the season to tweet after all!    

 

 

 

Besides having art displayed at The Gallery at el Pedregal, 34505 N. Scottsdale Road in Scottsdale, AZ 

and at The Grill at the Boulders Resort and Spa, 34631 N. Tom Darlington Drive, Scottsdale, AZ, 

groundwork is being paved for more galleries, resorts, and other venues around the country. 

                                                           



 

Vote for dhSeadragon!  Making the world a brighter place one smile at a time takes skill and a vision.  It 

also takes working capital.  To that end, dhSeadragon has entered into a grant contest through FedEx.  

Check out the new video and cast your vote today!  

https://smallbusinessgrant.fedex.com/#/gallery/votebadge/8a1ae34b-18fe-41d0-b772-552af7c82384  

 

 

 Because it is never too early to 

advertise, dhSeadragon will be 

bringing smiles to one of Arizona’s 

premier shows, Hidden in the Hills, 

this fall.  Watch for more info in 

upcoming newsletters and in the announcement section at www.dhseadragon.com  

 

Spreading smiles is easy with faces like these:   Watch the front page of the website for new art! 

 

 

https://smallbusinessgrant.fedex.com/#/gallery/votebadge/8a1ae34b-18fe-41d0-b772-552af7c82384
http://www.dhseadragon.com/


Now get out there, enjoy this beautiful season, and help spread some smiles! 

 

Dadra 


